
 

       

    
  

27 November 2024 
 
Our ref: MMY.JCP.Outtoworkremind 
 
Dear Families 

We are thrilled to remind you that Thursday 28th November, marks our Year 9 Take Your Child to 

Work Day. This is an exciting opportunity for students to explore the world of work, gain insight into 

potential career paths, and experience a day in a professional environment. 

A big thank you to those of you who have already completed the necessary form and shared details 

of where your child will be spending the day. We are looking forward to hearing about their 

experiences and seeing the diverse range of workplaces they will be visiting. 

If you were unable to secure a placement for your child, and you have not completed the form, then 

they will be expected in school, IN FULL UNIFORM where we have a full day of enriching and fun 

careers activities for them to take part in.  

To help us celebrate the day, we would love for you to send a photo of your child at work to our 

work experience email: WEX@stowhigh.com 

Important Information: 

Dress Code for work experience: Students are not required to wear their school uniform on this day, 

however, they must adhere to appropriate workplace attire as specified by the employer or activity 

they are participating in. 

Please note, non-school uniform rules still apply. Clothing should be appropriate for a professional 

setting, and we kindly ask you to ensure that tops do not feature any rude or inappropriate slogans 

or images and that midriff areas are fully covered. 

If you have any questions about the day or need further assistance, please don’t hesitate to get in 

touch. Thank you for supporting your child in this fantastic opportunity. 

Kind Regards 

M Mylrea 

Mrs Mylrea 
Careers Support Officer 
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